
 
From: Claudette McRobbie 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 11:10 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: DO1-18003 and DO2-18013 
 
Good morning, 
I would like to make the following comments about the proposed development at the above lands.  I am 
unable to attend the public meeting. 
I attended the information meeting hosted by Councillor Karen Cilevitz on March 7, 2019 These 
proposed buildings are too high, and it would be better to have one tower near Yonge Street and lower 
development on the remainder of the property.  As it is , it will make for a problem with traffic flow, 
more congestion, and very dense population. 
Green space is almost nonexistent. 
I recommend staying with the towns official plan at the very least for this project. 
Thank you. 
Claudette McRobbie 
32 Clarissa Dr. #924 
Richmond Hill, On 
L4C9R7 
 
 
 


